
From: dwmontemurro@comcast.net [mailto:dwmontemurro@comcast.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 10:11 AM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: Non securities transactions 

 
Please hear the voice of those that oppose the expansion of FINRA rules to non 
securities transactions.  Our clients and broker dealers would be inundated with 
minutia and paperwork that is uneccessary.  We would be limited in our ability to 
provide advice, without additional documentation.  Our forms currenlty already 
include suitability recommendations.  This type of change could result in more 
advisors being unwilling to work without collecting a fee, or become more 
transaction minded than advice minded.  Please do not create extra work and 
confusion for the client and advisors as well as the broker dealer.  This will cause 
confusion and delay. 
  
Sincerley, 
  
David Montemurro 
 


